MAYOR OF LONDON

Clarence Mitchell
Brighton and Hove Conservative Association
109 Church Road
Hove BN3 2AF

Our ref: MGLA250614-9682

Date:

15 JUL 2014

Dear Clarence

Thank you so much for your letter of 6 June and kind invitation to meet to discuss your work with the Brighton charity "Thinking Outside the Box", which is proposing to restore telephone Boxes to their former glory and donate the proceeds to charitable causes. I am most interested to hear about your plans to expand.

Unfortunately, owing to Mayoral engagements and commitments it is impossible to find a date to meet. May I take the opportunity to wish you every success in your charitable venture.

Thank you again for taking the trouble to write.

Yours ever,

Boris Johnson Mayor of London